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Library offers Wowbrary e-newsletter 
 

 

Wowbrary newsletters are now a part of the San Bernardino County Library’s collection 
of free resources. Wowbrary provides weekly emails showcasing the Library’s most 
recent acquisitions, including print, audio/visual, and digital titles. Customers can see a 
list of the most popular new additions or choose to browse provided lists of new 
materials by genre. All items listed link directly to the Library’s catalog 
(http://sbclib.polarislibrary.com/polaris/) where customers can request items and 
manage their accounts.  
 
Library customers who receive email notifications will automatically begin receiving 
Wowbrary updates. Learn more about Wowbrary and sign up today to begin receiving 
the San Bernardino County Library’s newest resource by visiting 
http://www.wowbrary.org/signup.aspx.  
 

For information on this resource and other community resources, please visit your local 

San Bernardino County Library, call (909) 387-2220 or visit our website at 

www.sbclib.org.  

The San Bernardino County Library system is a dynamic network of 32 branch libraries 

that serves a diverse population over a vast geographic area. The County library system 

strives to provide equal access to information, technology, programs, and services for all 

the people who call San Bernardino County home. 

The library plays a key role in the achievement of the Countywide Vision by contributing 

to educational, cultural, and historical development of our County community. 
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